
 
 
 
TO:  MEMBERS OF THE FACILITY ASSOCIATION   
   
ATTENTION:  CHIEF EXECUTIVE OFFICER 
  
BULLETIN NO.:  F2020 – 016 
  
DATE: FEBRUARY 27, 2020 
  
SUBJECT: UNINSURED AUTOMOBILE FUNDS 

     - QUARTER ENDING JANUARY 31, 2020 MEMBERS PARTICIPATION 
STATEMENT 

  
  
A copy of this bulletin should be provided to your Chief Financial Officer and Appointed Actuary. 
 
Please be advised that the Uninsured Automobile Fund Member Participation Statement for Fiscal 
Quarter ending January 31, 2020 was made available on the Facility Association portal at 
https://portal.facilityassociation.com/ on February 21, 2020. 
 
Should you require any further information, please call Shawn Doherty, Senior Vice President, 
Actuarial and CFO at (416) 644-4968. 
 
 
 
Saskia Matheson 
President & CEO 

https://portal.facilityassociation.com/

